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Road Construction Update 
 

For Immediate Release: Thursday, September 22, 2011 

 

Township Road to Close for Widening, Resurfacing and 
Railroad Approach Improvements 

 

The Logan County Engineer’s Office announces that The Shelly Company will 

be widening, resurfacing and improving railroad approaches on Township Road 

33 in Pleasant Township between County Road 43 and County Road 11.  The 

work is scheduled to begin Monday, September 26, 2011 and end Friday, 

September 30, 2011.  The work will require the road to be closed to through 

traffic during the project.  Local and emergency access to residences on 

Township Road 33 will be maintained from County Road 43.  All scheduling is 

subject to weather conditions. 
 

We apologize for any inconvenience that may occur. 
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